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June 21, 2010 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Case No. 10-E-0191 – National Grid Connects Program Filing 
  
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), is being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New 
York State Public Service Commission (“Commission”).   

     
   Second Revised Leaf No. 108 
        
   To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective:  August 1, 2010 
 

 The purpose of this filing is to revise the leaf issued on April 22, 2010 which proposed 
modifications to Rule 21.3.3 of the Retail Tariff P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity to allow the Company 
to implement the National Grid Connects Program (“Connects Program”).   
  

The Connects Program is a new program the Company proposed to implement for the 
convenience and benefit of its residential customers.  The Connects Program will allow a 
licensed electrician who is registered with the Company to make the permanent overhead 
connection between the Company’s overhead service lateral and the customer’s service entrance 
conductor.   

 
Further revisions to this filing were requested by Staff of the Public Service Commission 

to more clearly define the applicability provisions of this program.  Specifically this rule has 
been revised to more clearly define that this program is only applicable to “single phase, three 
wire, 200 amp or less, existing residential overhead service”. 

 
 As requested in the filing of April 22, 2010, waiver of the requirements of 16 NYCRR 
§720-8 of the Commission’s regulations as to newspaper publication is requested for the changes 
to this filing.  The Company will inform licensed electricians of the qualifications necessary to 
participate in the Connects Program via the website and mailers discussed above.  In addition, 
the Connects Program is described in the Company’s Specifications for Electrical Installations 
booklet, which is available upon request.   
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 Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to Mr. Stephen Dalbec, Manager - 
Electric Distribution Program Office, at (781) 907-3379.  
  
 Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 
 

       Sincerely, 
 
    
       Pamela B. Dise,  
       Manager - Electric Pricing 
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